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PRESS RELEASE 
1 October 2015 

 

TRIBONA AB (PUBL): Tribonas CFO will leave 
the company 

 
Tommy Åstrand, CFO and member of Tribonas Management Team, has 
resigned and will leave his position 31 January 2016 after the completion of the 
Year-End report for 2015. He has been appointed as a CFO for another 
company and will start his new position 1 February 2016. 

- Tommy has been employed at Tribona since 2011 and has, for the company, been leading  
several important processes, such as the move from Oslo Börs to Nasdaq Stockholm and the 
major refinancing of the company’s loan portfolio in 2013. I wish him good luck in his new 
position, says Per Johansson, CEO. 
 
Tommy Åstrand will keep his areas of duty until he is leaving the company. 
 

 

 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 

Per Johansson, CEO: +46 708 17 1363, e-mail: per.johansson@tribona.se 
 

This information is such that Tribona AB (publ) is obliged to disclose under the Securities Market Act 

and/or the Financial Instruments Trading Act. The information was made available for publication on 1 

October 2015, 14:15 CET. 

 

ABOUT TRIBONA 

Tribona AB (publ) is one of Sweden's largest listed pure-play logistic property company. The property 

portfolio consists of modern and strategically located logistic properties, 35 in Sweden and one in 

Denmark, with a total lettable area of about 704.000 square meters. For more information, please visit 

www.tribona.se 
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